Ann Grace

From:

Ernie Horn <info@scoreagoal.org>

Sent:

Thursday, November 17, 2011 11:48 AM

To: Subject: Dan Manning; Ann Grace Presentation of Special Award

Don Manning Superintendent Aledo ISD 1008 Bailey Ranch Road November 15, 2011

Aledo, TX 76008

RE: Request to Present Special Award at Your Board Meeting

Dear Don,

We at Score A Goal In The Classroom School Incentive Program really appreciate your participation and support of our efforts to help raise the level of education and honor the real heroes of our community... teachers and school employees. I am delighted to share with you that your school's 2011 Reading Bee champion, Georgia Posey, did exceptionally well in this year's Texas Reading Bee Championship Competition at Texas Christian University on Saturday, November 12, 2011. (As you know, this competition began in the students' classrooms in September of this school year with over 67,000 North Texas students participating. Their teacher selected the best reader in each class, then the best reader on the entire campus. The next step was your reading curriculum specialist choosing the most outstanding student to represent your entire district last Saturday). Your outstanding second grader had maybe one of the best Saturday mornings of her life competing for the Reading Bee Championship! Thank you, too, a million times thank you for allowing Michaeleen Huckaby to be your Reading Bee czar! She not only helped in the selection of your most outstanding reader, but also helped prepare your student for the competition then acted as one of the official certified Reading Bee judges.

I would like to respectfully request the opportunity to come to one of your future school board meetings and present a special medallion along with other awards to your champ and thank your leadership for their commitment to helping children improve their reading skills and reading stamina, plus have the opportunity to showcase your champ's amazing reading talents proven in this very competitive competition. We would also like to recognize Ms. Huckaby at that same meeting. Please have your secretary give me a call so we can schedule this very important and special opportunity to present the additional awards that your student/champ is looking forward to and deserves. My cell number is 214/533-1333.

Score A Goal In The Classroom is a non-profit 501 (c)(3) organization. Our Federal Tax Identification number is 75-2836923. We invite you to visit our website at www.scoreagoal.org to receive up-to-date information on our organization including the community we serve and the programs we sponsor.

Don, thanks for all you do and with such class! Because of your leadership we know "The Best Is Yet to Come!!"

Sincerely,

Ernie Horn

Executive Director